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October 22, 2010

Larry J. Brandt, President

First Federal Bank of Harrison

 

Dear Mr. Brandt,

We want to thank you and the volunteers who came to help in Friends of the Library’s

Fall Book Sale.  They were a joy to work with.  These sixteen volunteers helped us

immensely.  When we gave them an assignment, it was accomplished efficiently and

correctly.  They saved us “older volunteers” many steps.  They are more than welcome

back in the future! 

First Federal is to be commended for permitting their employees to volunteer to

participate in various community activities during their work day.  And we appreciate the

advertising of our sale on the digital marquee.

Sincerely,

Friends of the Library, Boone County


